Notice of Possible Quorum


Event Date: Monday, February 12th, 2024 – 5:30 p.m.
In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Village of Coleman Board will be present: 
Monday, February 12, 2024, at 5:30 p.m.
 
Municipal Building
202 E. Main St.
Coleman, WI 54112
The Village of Coleman Board may be present for employee recognition.
No action or discussion of official village business will take place at this event. 

Submitted By
McKenna Kriescher
Clerk/Treasurer
